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ITB # 21-48 Mosquito Control Chemicals 2024 price increases 

Fran Henderson, Director   
Brazoria County Mosquito Control  
1380 E. Kiber St, Angleton, TX 77515 

Dear Mrs. Henderson and Purchasing agent, 

Manufacturers across the pesticide manufacturing category had price increases from 3-5.5%. The 
following items are described in bid ITB# 21-48 Mosquito Control Chemicals and proposed price 
changes: 

2.0 Permethrin 30-30 Concentrate – 30-gallon container 

Brands MasterLine Kontrol 30-30 and Perm-X UL 30+30, proposed price increase to $76.09 / gallon. 

4.0 Malathion Bulk Price: 

Proposed price increase to $ 60.92 per gallon.  

6.0 Extended Residual Briquet “Ingot design” 

Agency price increase: 842.60 per case. 

Thank you for considering these bid price increases. 

Keith L. Haas 

Veseris  

Public Health Specialist 

May 28, 2024
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Dear Fyfanon Customer, 

We appreciate your use of Fyfanon® ULV Mosquito Insecticide as well as the opportunity to 

earn your business. FMC remains committed to bringing value to our vector customers by 

delivering industry leading solutions.  

FMC is committed to preserving Fyfanon® products for current and future use in protecting 

public health. Fyfanon® is the first and only mosquito adulticide to complete the Endangered 

Species Assessment that resulted in a finding of no jeopardy. This, along with the reregistration 

process, constitutes our continued commitment and significant investment in preserving the 

malathion molecule.  

Many of our input costs, including technical, raw materials, packaging, and logistics, continue to 

increase on an annual basis. As a result, FMC will increase market letter price by 5.5% on 

Fyfanon® products effective April 1, 2024. We will be working closely with our distribution 

partners to communicate any future changes.  

Please contact your authorized Fyfanon® distributor or FMC Account Manager, Donald Powers 

(205-299-2954), should you have any questions. We wish you and your team continued 

success and safety throughout the 2024 season. 

 

Sincerely, 

Donald W. Powers 

 

Public Health Account Manager 
Email: Donald.powers@fmc.com 
Cell Phone: (205) 299-2954 
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